SUBJECT TO APPROVAL

SOUTHBURY BOARD OF SELECTMEN
December 7, 2024

RESOLVED, that the Southbury Board of Selectmen, upon
the recommendation of the Public Works Director, hereby
approves retaining H. F. Lenz Engineering as the Town's
MEP/FP consulting engineer on an as-needed basis for a
5-year term.



TOWN OF SOUTHBURY

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
501 Main Street South
Southbury, Connecticut 06488
(203) 262-0622
Fax: (203) 262-1588

Date: November 21, 2024

To: Board of Selectmen

From: Blake Leonard, Public Works Director

Re: RFQ 2024-005: On-Call Facility MEP/FP Consulting Engineering Services

Qualifications were solicited for mechanical, electrical, plumbing, and fire protection
engineering firms to provide services for the Town on an as-needed basis for a 5-year
term (through December 31, 2029). One submittal was received, from H.F. Lenz
Engineering.

H.F. Lenz has extensive experience in the field of facilities engineering and has worked

on a range of projects for commercial and governmental properties. They are very well-
qualified for the type of services the town requires. It is our recommendation that they

be selected as the town’s MEP/FP consulting engineer.

If you have any questions please let me know.

Respectfully,

Blake Leonard - DPW
5/44& LMW



